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Our hope is this newsletter will serve as a networking tool to connect all of us to events in 
our parishes as well as the community.   

Tonight’s movie night will not be hosted by Karen Hanson or Peter Peters; they 

both have other commitments this evening. Please feel free to go to see a movie, 

meet folks there, and Eros restaurant will be happy to have you stop by for an 

after movie chat and get together. Thank you and have a great time! 

MOVIE NIGHT ANNOUNCEMENT 

LIFE IN OCCUPIED PALESTINE: STORIES AND PHOTOS 

Anna Balzer, Jewish-American award-winning lecturer, author, and activist for 

Palestinian rights presents “Life in Occupied Palestine: Eye-witness Stories and 

Photos” at First Unitarian Church of Rochester on November 1st. Read more... 

CELEBRATING RICHARD GLADWELL 

We are deeply saddened to share the news that Richard Gladwell of WXXI Roch-

ester passed away on Thursday morning, October 15. Click here to read more 

about how you can join in the celebration of his life.  
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Click here to see the full web 
calendar. Click on events to 
learn more about them.  
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STATEMENT FROM THE VATICAN 

From the Episcopal Church, Office of Public Affairs: 

We have received the Vatican’s statement and the joint statement signed by 

the Archbishop of Canterbury and the Archbishop of Westminster. We are in 

dialogue with the Archbishop’s office and will, in the coming days, continue 

to explore the full implications of this in our ecumenical relations. Click here 

to read the full statement. 
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